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9th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Friday 24th January we will be holding our Snowball Disco in the school hall. 

As well as dancing away to the music, there will be chance for the children to buy treats from the 
tuck stall, glowsticks and slapbands. Please do not send them with much money but maybe just a 
couple of pounds for a little treat. 

There will be 2 sessions; 

Early Years, Year 1 and 2 – 5.00 – 6.15 pm 
Years 3 and 4 – 6.45 – 8.00 pm 

Tickets cost £2. If your child/children would like to join us, please pay in the shop area of 
SchoolMoney by Wednesday 22nd January 2025. Please log in to each child to select your tickets 
for the appropriate session and do not purchase tickets for anyone else as we need the correct 
children on the fire register. If you have any problems logging in please contact the office. 

Please enter through the main front door. 

The children will need to be collected as follows: 

Session 1 - 6.15 pm collection 

Early Years – the middle room under the side canopy 
Year 1 – EYF, the end room under the side canopy 
Year 2 – Wraparound, the first room under the side canopy 

Session 2 - 8.00 pm collection 

Years 3 – the middle room under the side canopy 
Year 4 – Wraparound, the first room under the side canopy 

Older children will be at their younger siblings’ collection point. 

The snowball disco has always been great fun for the children, staff and helpers and we’re so 
pleased we can run this once again. If you are able to help out on the night, please email: pta@st-
michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk (all volunteers will need a DBS check). 

We look forward to another fun event! Thank you for your continued support. 
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